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Dear Parents 

 

We have had a fantastic week at St Mary’s, even with some of the weather we have had. 

 

The children have been really enjoying our broad curriculum including PE, Forest School 

and their individual class topic learning. 

 

As the weather is changing for Autumn, please can we ask that children come into school 

every day with warm/waterproof coats and sensible school shoes. 

 

Thank you so much for taking your time to read all the emails and attachments regarding 

Covid and how we can all keep St Mary’s children, staff and families safe. 

 

I hope you all enjoy your weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

P.Fearn 

   

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 


